
   

 

1071 Valley Road, Stirling, NJ 07980 

Phone:  908.604.4500 

Fax:  908.604.4505 

www.theuncommonthread.org 

Date:  March 27, 2017 

 

To: Karen Tucker 

From:  Melanie Roman 

Subject:  2nd Addendum to Original Proposal/Contract from The Uncommon Thread 

 

Attached you’ll find our addendum for the additional hours you requested.  If you’ll have 

the addendum signed and sent back to us, we’d appreciate it.   

 

As per your request, we are noting that you have not used $1,000 for one In-Service training 

from our original contract dated 8/4/16.   Therefore, you may use that $1,000 towards 

other TUT services before the end of this school year (2016-2017).   

 

 If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 
 

 


